
Lots of Assessments

As we near the end of the 2nd trimester, it is a
time for LOTS of assessments. We sent home
several hard copies of assessments in the
February Supply Pick-up. Please keep them in
a safe place until we assign the assessment via
Teams. At that time, your child will complete
the assessment on his/her own. You will then
take a photo of the finished work and submit it
in the correct Teams assignment. When the
kids come to campus next week, we will do a few
more one-on-one assessments with your child
too.

Important Dates
• Jan 28: February Supply Pick-up @ 12pm
• Jan 29: No School
• Feb 1-5: FastBridge IN PERSON 

Assessments from 12:40-2:00
• Feb 8: Lincoln’s Birthday-No School
• Feb 12: Valentine’s Day Parade 11:45-

12:30
• Feb 12: End of 2nd Trimester
• Feb 15: Presidents’ Day-No School

Come check out books with Mrs. Meyers 
every Wednesday-Friday from 

11:30-12:30!!
Don’t forget to work on iRead 20 minutes

Access iRead (and Wonders/MyMath=McGraw 
Hill) from the Bohn Website under the Distance

Learning tab:

https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/digital-learning

Dojo Point Update

It has come to our attention that if you want
to see a running tally of your child’s class dojo
points, you must pay a monthly fee. We do
NOT want parents paying this fee. As a
result, on Mondays we will let students see their
totals. We will show them again on Fridays.
Hopefully, they will show a positive progression
of points for participating, turning homework
on time, answering questions, etc.

No School 
Tomorrow
January 29, 2021!!!

Don’t forget to read a book, 
practice on xtramath or log 
into iRead.  Keep your mind 

active!!!

Change in Asynchronous BINGO
Beginning Monday, we are making a slight change to the asynchronous BINGO assignments. In the past, we’ve
relied on the honor system and a parent signature to give credit. Sadly, we are seeing more and more cheating.
Work is not being done, but it is being signed off as completed.  As a result, we are now requiring photo
evidence of work done. You’ll need to submit those photos with the completed bingo boards at the end of the
week. We are sorry for the added work, but we feel it is crucial to teach our students about academic honesty.

Mrs. Brown & 
Mrs. Delucchi’s 
Shark Bites

https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/digital-learning

